GROVE ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL

"Our family school where all are equally valued"

A: Cromwell Road, Hounslow, TW3 3QQ **W**: www.groveroadprimary.co.uk **T:** 020 8570 6132 **F:** 020 8230 4019 **E:** office@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk

Acting Head Teacher: Mrs Grace Beckford



4th September 2024

Dear Year 6 Parents,

Welcome back! I do hope you have had a lovely summer. Now we are back at school, I would like to offer our older children the opportunity to walk to and from school on their own. As most of our children live locally, we feel this is a good way to encourage responsibility and independence, especially prior to starting secondary school.

We can only do this if we have your permission as parents. By replying to this email, you are taking the responsibility to allow your child to walk from school without a designated adult. This permission is only for children in year 6 – they will not be allowed to collect younger siblings on your behalf.

If your child is due to attend an after-school club, an adult will be required to collect them at 4.30pm

Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. G Beckford
Acting Headteacher













